Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on December 18, 2006, the Board of Professional Engineers, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed on December 18, 2006 on behalf of the Florida Transportation Institute (FTI). Pursuant to Chapter 28-104, F.A.C. and Section 120.542, F.S., Petitioner seeks a temporary waiver of certain requirements of Rules 61G15-22.011 and 61G15-22.014, Florida Administrative Code. Specifically, and as a consequence of a turnover in personnel at FTI, the Petitioner requests a temporary waiver to the extent that these rules would require the continuing education provider status of FTI to have lapsed as of June 1, 2005, for failure to timely reapply for its certification pursuant to the requirements of the rules. This request is made considering hardship circumstances facing class registrants as set forth in the petition.

This petition will be considered at the Board’s January 2007 meeting.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Paul Martin, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2507 Callaway Road, Suite 200, Tallahassee, Florida 32301.
